Community Forum and Informational Meeting:
Ordinance Revision

June 6, 2017
6pm to 8pm

Pease Auditorium at
CPCC Main Campus

1206 Elizabeth Ave
Charlotte, NC 28204

The Community Relations Committee will host a public forum for community
members to discuss the potential repeal of the city’s Extraordinary Events
Ordinance and amendments to the Picketing and Public Assembly Ordinances.

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Police Department Chief Kerr Putney and City Attorney
Bob Hagemann will be in attendance to provide details about the ordinances
and potential changes. Attendees will have an opportunity to ask questions

and share feedback.

Interested parties may RSVP as an individual or as part of an organization.
Please note that only three representatives per organization are permitted to
attend as space is limited.

To RSVP, please go to https://ordinancehearing.eventbrite.com

NOTE: CHANGE OF VENUE




